2024 Kiwi Spelling Bee

Dear Parents and Caregivers

The University of Canterbury is offering your child the opportunity to participate in the KIWI Spelling Bee
competition

University of Canterbury, Private Bag 4800, Christchurch 8140, New Zealand
Tel: +64 3 3693779, Fax: +64 3 364 2641, Email: cam@canterbury.ac.nz
www.canterbury.ac.nz/cam
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